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Memorandum 
 

Date: August 24, 2015 

 

To: Clerk of the Board 
 

From: George Chapjian 
 Director 

Community Services Department (CSD), 

  

Subject:  Request to Withdraw Item A-18 from 8/25/15 Board Agenda   

 

cc: Mona Miyasato, CEO 
 Renee E. Bahl, Assistant CEO 
 Matthew Pontes, General Services Director 
 Scott McGolpin, Public Works Director 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Community Services Department respectfully requests the withdrawal of 
item A-18, regarding the replacement lease with the California State Lands 
Commission for Goleta Beach and be placed on the September 8, 2015 Board of 
Supervisor’s Board meeting.  
 
If you have any questions please call (805) 568-2467 
 
Thank you. 

 


